
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 13, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

A FINAL REMINDER TO THOSE HEARING THIS PROGRAM EARLY IN THE DAY THAT YOU 

ARE INVITED TO THE MEMORIAL SERVICE FOR LONG TIME STAFF MEMBER, RICH 

FRISCHKORN. IT’S BEING HELD THIS MORNING AT RIVERVIEW ALLIANCE CHURCH IN 

OCONTO FALLS. VISITATION IS FROM 9:30 – 11; THE SERVICE IS AT 11:00. A LUNCH WILL 

FOLLOW.  

HOW FAST IS THIS YEAR GOING BY? HERE’S SOMETHING TO THINK ABOUT. 13 DAYS 

FROM NOW WE WILL START PLAYING CHRISTMAS MUSIC. THAT’S HOW FAST IT’S GOING 

BY. ALREADY TWO OF OUR PROGRAMS HAVE HAD A CHRISTMAS THEME. AND IF YOU DO 

ANY SHOPPING IN THE LARGER STORES YOU WILL NOTICE THAT THEY ARE ALREADY 

PLAYING CHRISTMAS MUSIC. AND BEHIND THE SCENES HERE AT WRVM, WE ARE 

ALREADY GEARING UP FOR THE CHANGE OVER TO CHRISTMAS PROGRAMMING. AND I 

KNOW THAT SOME OF YOU ARE LOOKING FORWARD TO IT. 

BUT, LET’S NOW SKIP OVER THANKSGIVING IN OUR RUSH TO CELEBRATE CHRISTMAS. 

THANKSGIVING IS A VERY IMPORTANT TIME FOR US TO REFLECT ON GOD’S GOODNESS 

AND PROVISION.  

IN THE MIDST OF ANOTHER UNSETTLING YEAR ENDURING THE EFFECTS OF COVID, I AM 

VERY THANKFUL FOR HOW GOD CONTINUES TO PROVIDE FOR OUR NEEDS HERE AT 

WRVM. WHAT A JOY IT HAS BEEN TO CONTINUE TO BE ABLE TO BROADCAST GOOD NEWS 

TO A WORLD DESPERATELY SEARCHING FOR GOOD NEWS. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PRAYERS AND GIFTS THIS YEAR THAT HAVE HELPED TO ENABLE 

US TO CONTINUE THIS VITAL MINISTRY. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


